
 
Notice 

Dated 25.11.2022 
31st Annual General Meeting of All Bengal Principals’ Council 

at Cooch Behar College, Cooch Behar 
 

This is for the kind information of the Principal friends that following arrangements will be made by the 
Organizing Committee of the 31st Annual General Meeting of All Bengal Principals’ Council to be held  at 
Cooch Behar College, Cooch Behar on 22nd January, 2023: 
 

 The Organizing Committee will arrange for local transport and accommodation with food for all 
Principal delegates from 21st - 23rd January, 2023. 

 Logistics for spouse/family members of Principal delegates may be arranged by the Organizing 
Committee on request.  
 

The nearest Railway Station and Air Port are as follows: 
 

Railway Station Air Port 

New Cooch Behar 
Rupsi (Assam) 

1 and ½ hours’ journey by car 
Bagdogra (West Bengal) 

3 and ½ hours’ journey by car 

 
   For any further assistance/support, the following persons may be contacted: 

Dr. Pankaj Kumar Debnath 
Mobile & WhatsApp No.: 9832436849 

e-mail ID: pankaj.debnath.econ@gmail.com 

Dr. Samirendra Sarkar 
Mobile & WhatsApp No.:  9434234328 / 7001381472 

e-mail ID: samirendrasarkar58@gmail.com 

 
The Principal friends are requested to kindly note that the All Bengal Principals’ Council will publish a 
BULLETIN containing the composition of committees, report of the General Secretary, reports of the 
Secretaries of different University Committees, and the detailed list of Principals of West Bengal. The 
Bulletin will also have a section of recent Government Orders/Circulars/Notifications for ready reference 
of the Principal friends.  The list of life members will also be there in the Bulletin along with ‘Obituary’ in 
memories of the Principals who have left us for their heavenly abode. 
 
Shortly after holding the 31st AGM, ABPC will also publish a SOUVENIR containing the ‘College Profile’ of 
the colleges of West Bengal. The data for ‘College Profile’ will be collected online through appropriate link 
soon. There will also be provision for insertion of ‘Advertisements’ in the Souvenir for which notification 
will be made.   
 
The ABPC will continue communicating with the Principal friends for latest updates.  
 
All the Principal friends are requested to extend their cooperation to make the 31st AGM of All Bengal 
Principals’ Council a grand success.   
 
Wish to meet all Principal friends at Cooch Behar! 
 
 
Office Secretary 
All Bengal Principals’ Council 
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